How You Can Support Your Symphony!

We want to thank you for your support of South Valley Symphony. During this 50t Anniversary
Season, we’re looking forward to another 50 years of live, symphonic music for our community.
How can you help us achieve this goal? Thanks for asking. In fact, here are some actions you can
take to help us continue our mission:

e Become a season ticket holder: https://southvalleysymphony.org/purchase-tickets/

e Bring friends and family to a concert and introduce them to their community symphony
family

e Help advertise concerts by sharing concert information on your personal social media
accounts

e Make a tax-deductible donation by going to our website here:
https://southvalleysymphony.org/donate-2/

e Explore more ways to support the symphony through in-kind donations, corporate
donations, corporate matching, and Legacy Giving:
https://southvalleysymphony.org/support-svs/

e Join our Board of Directors or help start a Friends of the Symphony organization (a
group of volunteers who help the front and back of the house)

These are just a few ways to help us reach our next 50 years of making beautiful music for our
community. If you have any questions, you are encouraged to reach out to our South Valley
Symphony Board President, Rob Howe at rch_cello@hotmail.com. Many thanks!




